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2,000th Young Person Screened by the Jamie Loncaster Memorial Fund. 
 

At the two-day heart screening event in April 2023 the memorial fund saw its 2,000th young person 

screened in Jamie’s memory. 

 

Brother and sister, Oliver & Charlotte Tyler, (pupils of South Hunsley School & Sixth Form College) 

were pleased to join Graham & Jenny, to promote awareness of Cardiac Risk in the Young. 

  

As Oliver & Charlotte came to the screening together, we opted to ask both of them to be included 

in the photo to mark the fund passing its 2,000th screening. 

 

 
Photo (L-R): Oliver & Charlotte Tyler with Jenny & Graham Loncaster 

 
 

The next scheduled screening event by Jamie’s Fund is to be held in October 2023 and is open to 

anyone aged 14-35. It will again be held at South Hunsley School and Sixth Form College in Melton. 

 

#JamieRemembered ♥ 
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